
Larry Ely
Falmouth
LD 511
Hello,
I am writing to urge you to vote "ought to pass" on LD 511 for a trail  from Portland 
to Auburn.   There are many benefits to both residents, visitors and businesses of 
expanding our transportation network in Maine.  I would appreciate your support.
Thanks, Larry Ely, Falmouth, Maine


